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ELKLAND BOROUGH 

September 20, 2021 

SPECIAL MEETING 

 

 

The Special meeting was brought to order at 6:30 pm by Council President Wendy Sherman.  

 

MAYOR: BILL SHERMAN-ABSENT 

COUNCIL MEMBERS: 

PRESIDENT – WENDY GRAHAM 

 

VICE PRESIDENT – TIM WHITNEY 

DEANNA SHERMAN 

 

MATT SHERMAN – ABSENT 

RICK COLLINS 

 

 

PETE VAN GORDEN  

Secretary/Treasurer:  Jill Hall 

 

PUBLIC PRESENTATIONS: 

➢ Hoss expressed concerns regarding the toe of the dike on the west end of town 

washing out.  

➢ Mike Jones expressed concerns about dike erosion located behind Jim Dorrance on 

Oak Ave. 

➢ Penny Jeffers wanted to know when the new police car was budgeted. 

➢ Mark Kohut suggested the borough council contact the borough solicitor for legal 

guidance on purchasing a police car. 

➢ Jean Kohut questioned if Liquid Fuels monies were kept in a separate account?  

OLD BUSINESS: 

➢ There was no update on the camering occurring in the borough. 

➢ PA Rural Water will be in town on October 6 & 7 and on October 12 & 13 to work on 

mapping the water and sewer systems in Elkland Borough.  

➢ Trick or Treat dates were not set.  Residents were convinced the mayor had to set the 

date and time.   

➢ It was announced that a budget workshop would be held Tuesday, September 28th at 

6:oo pm.  
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NEW BUSINESS:  

➢ There was much discussion surrounding the purchase of a new police car.  There was 

no movement on this action. 

➢ Councilman Whitney motioned and Councilman VanGorden seconded the motion to 

sign the engagement letter received by J.H. Williams & C O to have the borough 2021 

audit completed for an estimated amount of $14,250.  All present were in favor.   

➢ A letter from DEP regarding the DEP’s request for more information surrounding the 

submitted CAP plan was discussed.   

 

ADJOURNMENT – The meeting adjourned at 7:13 pm.   

Respectfully Submitted, 

Jill Hall 

Secretary 

 


